
Get help with math & stats
10:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday to Friday @ Ross S525

Students’ Guide (Winter 2023)

The Department of Mathematics and Statistics offers a free, walk-in, Q&A style learning
service and study space calledMath & Stats Lab. This service is available to all students
enrolled in a first or second-year mathematics or statistics course.

Everyone is welcome! Including non-math majors!

Location, Hours, and Schedule
Visit us in Ross South, Room 525. We open Monday to Friday from 10:30 am to 4:30
pm during the Winter 2023 term, excluding the reading week (February 20 to 24), Good
Friday (April 7) and the winter study day (April 11).

You can find an up-to-date tutor schedule by visiting the following website.

Link to schedule.
https://ktychan.gitlab.io/misc/mathlab/

https://ktychan.gitlab.io/misc/mathlab/
https://ktychan.gitlab.io/misc/mathlab/


How to get help?
You can expect to receive one-on-one help from graduate students in the Department
of Mathematics and Statistics. They can help you understand concepts relevant to
your studies, work through practice exercises, or answer any general math-related
questions.

Approach one of the friendly tutors identified by signs that read Math or Stats Tutor.
Then ask away!

Please note tutors cannot help you with for-credit exercises such as quizzes, assign-
ments, and take-home tests.

Help us to help you better!
Please tell us about your experience in the Lab by filling out a feedback form.

Contacts
For the Winter 2023 term, the Lab is coordinated by

• Kelvin Chan (ktychan@yorku.ca), and

• Richard Le (ler3@yorku.ca).
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